
October 
2018 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

                                                             Mr. Martin Kelly, Principal  

 

L
aB

ra
e 

M
id

dl
e 

S
ch

oo
ls

 
O

ct
ob

er
  N

ew
s 

Mr. Martin Kelly 
     Principal 
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Newsletter 
MESSAGE FROM  THE  PRINCIPAL  
 
Dear Parent/Guardians:  
 
 On Thursday, October 11th we will be holding our 1st Parent Teacher Conference 
night of this school year. Interims went home with the students on September 26th, so that 
parents can be made aware of where their child is at. I want to say that every parent 
should make the effort to attend P.T.C. If your child has straight A’s or F’s you need to 
show up for your child. If students notice that their parents are involved often times 
students become more involved. We host two PTC nights a school year, please make an 
effort to attend at least one if not both, it matters! 
 I would also like to thank the community for their continued support of our 6th 
grade mum sale. All proceeds from the sale benefit the 6th grade camp experience at the 
end of the school year. This year the sale netted about  $2,500.00 that will help offset the 
cost of the camp.  I would also like to say that during our recent tornado live drill on 9/20 
our students did very well.  All students were in the proper place and position when 
instructed to.  The students were held over an hour until the weather pattern moved on. 
The students responded well to an actual real-life drill. 
 Just a reminder that there will be no school on October 12th.  There will be an 
early release at noon on 10/11 and 10/26. Report cards will go home with the students on 
11/2/18. 
 
      Mr. Martin Kelly, Principal 

    Important Dates 
 
 
Oct. 2……………………………...….....……Picture Day 
Oct. 11………….Early Release & Parent-Teacher Conf. 
Oct. 12……………….………….NEOEA Day-No School 
Oct. 26………………Early Release/End of grade period 
Nov. 2. …………………...………………….Report Cards 
Nov. 6………………………...Prof. Day Staff –No School 
Nov. 21-23………………..…………Thanksgiving Break 
      

 

 
  

 

Students of the month. 
We are proud of all our 
student’s accomplishments. 
 
6th 
 
Adam Bartholomew 
Rayne Bultema 
 
7th 
 
Makenna Leeworthy 
Aiden Doll 
 
8th 
 
Trinity Johnson 
Vincent Bauer 

LIBRARY CORNER 
 
The book fair is coming!  This year’s Scholastic Book Fair will be held from Thursday, October 11th 
through Thursday, October 18th.  The book fair will be open each school day from 7:30 a.m. until 2:30 p.m. 
as well as during Parent/Teacher Conference night on October 11th.  Please stop by the library and visit our 
“Enchanted Forest of Books” fair.  Buy a book or two to help support reading and our school library. 
 
 


